
 

 

On Saturday, June 3rd, 2017, NHG hosted a diabetes seminar for patients and 
family members.   

Attendees of this educational seminar had the opportunity to engage with their community and receive 
screenings and preventative services including HbA1C tests, foot, and eye exams. 

The team also conducted a satisfaction survey for attendees.  98% of respondents 
reporting they will make a change to their behavior and 100% of respondents 
reporting the seminar was helpful!   

 
“Refreshing diabetes knowledge helping to improve management of diabetes in all its aspects, the 
session is very educational. The presenter was clear and there were no barriers to ask questions.” – 
Patient 
 
“I started out 5 years ago with A1c over 10. I have participated in many seminars since. They have 
always been educational and helpful in my learning to manage diabetes. I don’t believe I would have 
been as successful in maintaining my A1c at a 7.0% average now if it weren’t for these seminars. I 
have even lost some weight, which has made things easier.” 
–Patient 


